
Press Release 
 
June 15, 2021 
 
Wilton High School Track, Fujitani Turf Field, and Bleachers to Close Temporarily 
 
The track, Fujitani turf field and bleachers at Wilton High School Veterans Memorial Stadium 
will be closed for all uses beginning on Monday, June 21st and are expected to reopen around 
mid-July.  The closure is due to the installation of a new track surface.  Any use of these 
facilities could damage the new track surface and extend the time the facility will be closed.   
 
For more information on the track replacement project, please visit the Town of Wilton 
website.  Questions may be directed to Steve Pierce at steve.pierce@wiltonct.org or (203) 834-
6234, x 6. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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